To: BOOTH Philip[philip.booth@uk.arteliagroup.com]

BLYTHE Peter[peter.blythe@uk.arteliagroup.com]; CASH Simon[simon.cash@uk.arteliagroup.com]

From: Claire Williams

Wed 1/15/2014 4:33:04 PM Sent: Subject:

Grenfell - bad news

Gentlemen

Cc:

Jenny has just had a call from Derek Tcanckyos of Keepmoat, saying they have had a board meeting and will be declining to tender on Grenfell.

It was a considered decision, he was clear to point out the level of risk which was an obstacle to their sub-contractors, and themselves.

He will be putting this in writing.

That leaves us with Durkan, Mulalley and Rydon.

I am on a course tomorrow, and we are moving around within the office – so catch me on the mobile if you want to talk this over.

Claire Williams **Project Manager**



a: The Network Hub, 292a Kensal Road, London, W10 5BE

Before printing, please think about the environment

This e-mail message has been scanned for Viruses and Content and cleared by MailMarshal

DISCLAIMER:

This E-mail and any files transmitted with are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the System Administrator. This message may contain confidential

information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute

or copy this email.

Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Kensington & Chelsea TMO Ltd Finally, the recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. Kensington & Chelsea TMO Ltd accepts no liability for any damage caused by any Virus transmitted by this email.